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A SECTION OF ALDRICH ROAD TO CLOSE DUE TO CULVERT 
REPLACEMENT 

Road Closure Begins at 9 a.m. on May 22 

ROCHESTER, NY — Monroe County Department of Transportation will close a section of Aldrich 
Road between Monarch Drive and Teal Drive in the Town of Perinton for a culvert replacement 
project.  It is necessary to close this portion of the road starting at 9 a.m. on Wednesday, May 
22, 2024. The road will remain closed for approximately three (3) months.   

Motorists are advised to seek alternate routes. A detour will be posted.  
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Media inquiries: 
 

Gary Walker, Director of Communications  
GaryWalker@MonroeCounty.gov 
(585) 753-1064 
  

Meaghan M. McDermott, Deputy Director 
of Communications 
MeaghanMcDermott@MonroeCounty.gov  
(585) 469-4365

 


